
 

The Pope’s Prayer intention for SEPTEMBER 2020 
 

Respect for the planet’s resources:  “We pray that the 
planet’s resources may not be plundered, but shared in a 
just and respectful manner.” 

 

Please pray for the sick:  Sue O’Brien, Bishop Patrick 

O’Donoghue, Patrick Dignan,     Victoria Leighton,   Ellie 

Rose, Joe McIntyre,   John Riley,  Jeanette Brock. Joe 

Kemp, David Cochrane, Glenise & Geoffrey Clinning, 

Rachael Mason, Jessica.   
 

To have  the name of a seriously sick person on the newsletter, 

please hand in the small blue form from the porch. 

 

Food Bank – Thank you for your constant help. 

All your gifts are welcome. Perhaps this week some 
could add toilet rolls & disposable nappies (sizes 4 & 

5, please? If you’re offering items and want us to 
collect, we’ll be glad to.   COVID-19       0777 943  6279      
  

Saints Days, Mass times & intentions 

Saturday 12th Sept. Mass 6.00pm OLSE 

              Pat Coppinger  L.D. 

Sunday 13th. 24th Sunday in Ord Time 

          8.45am OLSE  All parishioners 

               10.30am SMN   Thanksgiving for anniversary 

Monday  14th.  The Exaltation of the Holy Cross

   9.00am OLSE   The L. I. S. C. F. 

Tuesday 15th  Our Lady of Sorrows  

          4.00pm OLSE   Frank Walsh (A) 
Wednesday 16th   Mass 7.00pm at Newhouse  . 
                     

Thursday 17th  9.00am OLSE   

                                      Renee Newman 

Friday 18th    9.00am   OLSE 

                          All parishioners 
Saturday 19th Sept. MASS 6.00pm OLSE                     

.    .       Alexander and Gertrude Noronha 

Sunday 20th Sept. 25th Sunday in Ord Time 

    Mass OLSE 8.45am  Special Intention (D.) 

      Mass SMN 10.30am The Swarbrick family 

 

 TO ASK TO BE DELIVERED FROM THE VIRUS 
  Almighty ever-living God, only support of our human 

weakness, look with compassion upon the sorrowful 

condition of your children, who suffer because of this 

pandemic; relieve the pain of the sick, give strength to 

those who care for them, welcome into your peace 

those who have died and, through this time of 

tribulation, grant that we may all find comfort in your 

merciful love. Through Christ our Lord.  

 

NEXT WEEKEND (Sunday 20th) is “HOME 

MISSION SUNDAY”. Spreading the faith in 

our own land ( =”Home” Mission) leading people’s 

hearts back to Jesus.  Every reason for a 

weekend of prayer, and for the SPECIAL 

COLLECTION for Mission in this country. 

  

Fulwood Farmers’ 
Mkt Sat 26 Sept, at 
Fulwood Meth 
Church, 9.30am. 
Social distancing in 
place.  
Anne Garsed 
 07813 870 641 

Who would be good as the next Deputy Head at St 

Mary and St. Andrew’s school,  Barton? Closing 

date for applications: 2nd Oct.  https://www.st-

mary-st-andrews.lancs.sch.uk/dht-vacancy/      

FIRST HOLY 
COMMUNION: 
we’re working 
out how to 
complete the 
preparation,  and 
when to celebrate 
this occasion. 

COLLECTIONS    
Taken at the church door as you leave.  Please look 

for the bucket labelled “Parish Collection”.  

LAST WEEK½S parish collection was £732, incl £205 

by Banker’s Order and £89  Direct Banking,. The Catholic 

Trust Special Collection raised £146.40. Thank you  

And the SVP are delighted with your offerings in their box 

last week - £140   Thank you very much. 

THIS  WEEKEND ( 13 Sept) is Education Sunday  
for the Catholic Church in  England and Wales. It 
will be the focus of our prayer s,  and there will be 
the annual SPECIAL COLLECTION  for the work 
of the Catholic Education Service. This office of the 

Bishopsõ Conference helps to set education policy in 
our schools, advises our bishops, and makes our case 
when necessary vis-a-vis  the government and 
education authorities.  Some parishioners have already 
contributed in recent weeks via their envelopes. 

òSaints, Scholars, Spiritual Masters. ó     
 Online talks, 3rd Sept till 8th Dec.  Free.  
To receive a link,  just  register at  
https://christianheritagecentre.com/event/saints -
scholars-spiritual -masters 
or email:  events@christianheritagecentre.com   

NEVER BEEN CONFIRMED ?  You are warmly 
invited to be included when Bishop Paul comes 
on October 8th, but please apply without delay to 
Fr. Bob, 862437 
 

We can 
celebrate 
BAPTISMS 

again, but 
with limits 
on 
numbers 
attending. 

IF YOU NO 
LONGER 
NEED THE 
NEWSLETTER  
DELIVERED,  
please notify 
Frank 

 0777 

 943 6279   
 

Prayer for the unborn and their 
mothers. Parliament will soon 
debate a Bill to ban people 
from praying peacefully and 
respectfully near abortion 
clinics .Please pray about this 
(40 Days for Life starts 25 
Sept) and contact MPs.  
Thank you. 
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